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Mr. Beattie DeBord, Chief
Radiological Health Program
State of West Virginia- -,

Department of Environmental '

Health Services
Radiation, Toxics, and Indoor

Air Division
815 Quarrier Street, Suite 418
Charleston, WV 25301-2616

Mr. DeBord:

We are in receipt of a copy of your December 21, 1993, letter to Mr. James
Kerrigan, AMAX, with the submittal of the results of the site visit to
Washington, Wood County, West Virginia on October 29, 1993. :

Please be advised by this letter that any correspondence related to the AMAX
site in Wood County should be addressed to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, ATTN: Mr. Louis Bykoski, who is the NRC Project Manager (PM) for
this site. Dr. Thomas Clark is no longer the PM.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in handling any future
correspondence.

Sincerely,
[ Original signed by]

Janette Copeland
Licensing Assistant
Decommissioning and Regulatory

Issues Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste

Management and Decommissioning
:

Office of Nuclear Material Safety '
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